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Dear Richard,
 
You contacted me to have the ex-ante evaluation on the impact of the safety features on the competitiveness. At the beginning, I thought that ECORYS was the owner of the document but I understand ECORYS does not want to disclose the study without the Commission's green light. Therefore, I have checked the framework contract with DG Grow and I have received the green light to disclose the study.
 
Please note that the impact of the implementation of the safety features has been assessed by the Commission and reflected in the impact assessment accompanying the publication of the delegated act on the safety features.
Nevertheless, some costs were extracted from the replies to the public consultation and from the study conducted by ECORYS. So, I recommend to read the impact assessment and the replies received from the public consultations available on our website in addition to the ex-ante evaluation.
https://ec.europa.eu/health/human-use/falsified_medicines/developments/2012-06_pc_safety-features_en
 
http://ec.europa.eu/smart-regulation/impact/ia_carried_out/docs/ia_2015/swd_2015_0189_en.pdf
 
I hope this information is helpful. Moreover, I would be grateful to know the progress with your discussion with EMVO. I have planned an expert group meeting at the end of March and we intend to discuss the implementation of the safety features in hospitals (Article 23 and 26 of del Reg. 2016/161). The meeting of the expert group is not open to associations but I would be pleased to report any problem for discussion.
 
Kind regards,
 
Agnès Mathieu
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Agnès Mathieu Mendes
Deputy Head of Unit
Unit B4 - Medicinal products – Quality, safety, innovation 
Health and Food Safety Directorate General 
101 rue Froissart
B-1049 Brussels/Belgium 
+32 2 299 6320 
e-mail: agnes.mathieu-mendes@ec.europa.eu 
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